
 

 

 

18th March 2021  
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope a fun Friday, celebrating Red Nose Day by wearing red, will further serve to bring our 
community together. One of our 5 Ways to Well-being is linked to GIVING and encourages the 
children to reflect on charitable efforts and gratitude! 

 

 

 

 

 

We acknowledge that this has been a very difficult time for everyone, so much so that words can’t 
come anywhere near being able to express what we have all been through! Lockdown does 
however continue and we must remain vigilant and follow the government’s rules and road map. 

Reminder: Records of Achievement are scheduled to come to you via your child’s Google 
Classroom account at 7.00pm on Monday 22nd March. 

 

Claygate Community Pool 
 

 

 

Thank you so much for your help and support as the 
children settle back into face to face learning. The whole 
school has come together through the story ‘You be You’. 
All children have had their thoughts, feelings and ‘voice’ 
validated through activities linked to this simple story. All 
have been encouraged to talk and signposted to TAs, 
teachers and of course the wonderful Mrs Thomas and Mrs 
Evans (our ELSA lead), as well as celebrating that we are 
all unique and important and have had different lockdown 
experiences. 

 

 

Support our Claygate Community 
Pool and WIN up to £25,000!  
 
Visit www.ElmbridgeLottery.co.uk 
and search for Claygate Pool. 
Lottery tickets cost only £1! 

http://www.elmbridgelottery.co.uk/


 

 

 

  

Doodle Maths 
 
This week’s winners on Doodle Maths are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to all of you! 

SCC Safer Travel Team Research & Survey for Parents of Primary Age Pupils 

  
CPS school are assisting Surrey County Council’s Safer Travel Team to undertake research with 
parents of primary aged pupils’ types of travel to and from school.   
  
The objective of the research is to develop a better understanding of the different types of travel, 
how frequently they’re used, why that type is used, and if that preferred type has changed or been 
influenced by Covid-19 coronavirus. 
  
Once the Safer Travel Team have collected and analysed this information provided by parents, 
their goal is to obtain a better understanding of journeys to school, so they can continue 
encouraging safer and more active travel to school for all children in Surrey. 
  
Please could I ask that you review and complete the survey using the link below. The closing date 
for completing the survey is 11.59pm on 16th April and the survey should be completed for each 
child that attends our school. If you have another child which attends a separate primary school, 
please complete an additional survey.   
  
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/iai/41377978 

  
Thank you for continuing to support our school to improve pupils' journeys to school.   
  
  

 

 

KS1 : Amos (Chestnut) 

 

KS2 : William (Hawthorn) 

Class : Chestnut 

 

https://www.surreysays.co.uk/iai/41377978


 

 

 

 

Final call for the Virtual CPS quiz!  Saturday 20th March @7.45pm 
 
Wow! This has been such a popular event and we are all looking forward to Saturday but we do 
have space for just a couple more teams so if you fancy showing off your lockdown quiz skills 
please do get in touch to book in a team.  
 
Please see details attached to this newsletter. 
The Claygate Community Pool Team 
 

Easter Holiday Clubs 
 
Please see the leaflets attached to this newsletter for details of Easter Holiday clubs for Football, 
Multi Sports and Art. 
 

 

Fundraising for School 
 
Please remember when you are shopping or even doing your weekly food shop you can 
generate a free cash donation to the school by using the websites below: 
 
 The Giving Machine 

At The Giving Machine.co.uk. you’ll find over 
2,200 of the most popular stores, so it’s easy for 
you to make a difference without it costing you 
a penny more than the normal purchase price of 
your item. 

Head to Claygate Primary School Parents 
Association on the Giving Machine 
at  thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/claygate-
primary-school-parents-association to sign up. 

 

Amazon Smile 

To shop at AmazonSmile simply go 
to smile.amazon.co.uk and select Claygate 
County Schools Parents Association as your 
chosen charity.   

AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of the net 
purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and 
shipping fees) of your eligible  AmazonSmile 
purchases 

 

 

 

Jammie & Dodger 
 
Please do get in touch if you can look after Jammie & Dodger in the Easter Holidays or half term! 

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/claygate-primary-school-parents-association
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/claygate-primary-school-parents-association
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/

